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What’s Been Happening? What’s Next?

Teacher and staff

appreciation week
With the year coming to a close, it was time to celebrate

all of the amazing MVES staff with a big THANK YOU FOR

ALL YOU DO! “Nacho average” was our theme. The

teachers and staff got to enjoy a trail mix bar and taco

day, among other yummy treats! Thank you all for helping

our students have an amazing year!

End of the year
carnival

We have to celebrate all of

our Eagles for an amazing

year! With inflatables, ice

pops, popcorn, and games,

this year end celebration will

surely let all the kids know how proud we are of them for

an excellent school year! Mark your calendars for June

5th!

6th grade party
Another year end favorite, we look forward to a special

send off for our 6th graders! Inflatables, snacks, a DJ,

plus they will each receive a yearbook at their 6th grade

party on June 5th! Good luck in the high school class of

2029!

We hope everyone has a safe and fun filled

summer! Get ready for tons of fun in the next

school year!

Here’s a look at some of the first events for next

year!

Back to School Night ‘23-‘24

SNACK WARS

Halloween Dance

Thanks to all of you for a successful year Eagles!

We hope to see you in September! We kick off the year Tuesday, September 5th at 6:00pm in

the Elementary Library



GET INVOLVED WITH PTO!!

~ OUR MISSION ~
Enhance the education environment through volunteer and financial resources.

Promote communication between the school and home.

Foster pride in our school community.

~ 2022-2023 School Year PTO Officers ~

President: Lisa Carpenter

Vice Presidents: Heather Simons & Darcey Tarbox

Secretary: Heather Kubus

Treasurer: Samantha Owens

~ Contact us! ~

Facebook – check out our facebook group to stay up to date!

(search “MV PTO Elementary” or scan the QR code)

Email – MVPTO18826@gmail.com


